Save the Drovers Update 12th October 2015
We are delighted announce that a total investment of £155k has been reached so far which is a fantastic response and continues to grow.
We are making progress towards exchange and although the mortgage valuation process has taken longer than expected this is now completed and we are proceeding with our loan application.
The Share Offer will remain open through Microgenius at http://www.microgenius.org.uk for further investment up to the date of the completion of the sale.  Written applications supported by cheques will remain open through our own website www.droversinngussage.com and this facility will continue throughout the refurbishment work.

Since our last update many of us enjoyed the wonderful fund raising night organised by Jane & Justin Ward in Gussage All Saints (GAS) village hall. The musical entertainment for the evening was provided courtesy of our fellow supporters ‘5th Monday’ and Flack Manor Brewery kindly provided us with a barrel of ‘Double Drop’ there were certainly no ‘drops’ left of this excellent beer. The event raised £1020 which was fantastic and will be used towards the professional fees pending exchange. A big thank you to all those involved.
Every time we get together we are reminded of how much we miss the community interaction provided by the pub and we can’t wait to re-open the doors on completion of the refurbishment early in the New Year.
We were very pleased to be supported by The Round Table at Wimborne Beer Festival this weekend and those of you who visited may well have seen our banner and leaflets. A big thank you to the Round Table it was a great event raising funds for local causes supported by Round Table and there was a huge variety of beer and cider to enjoy and some great music.
In parallel to the work on the mortgage valuation we have been using this time to complete searches and to obtain quotations for the various refurbishment works indicated by the structural building survey which was completed by Symonds and Sampson. We are also applying for a number of Grants which have now opened their autumn round of funding. If you know of any professional local businesses with full indemnity insurance who would like to tender for any elements of the refurbishment work we have a page on our website so that they can contact us and indicate their interest in tendering.
We will keep you updated as things move forward.

